
October Meeting is the Election Meeting 

Positions open to all PARK members 

This is an even year and the following positions are open; 

 

Vice-President 

Secretary 

Web-Master 

Public Relations 

Communications Director 

 

These positions are open for nominations.  Please consider running for one of these positions.  It would 
be nice if club members were given a choice. 

However, we will need a new Web-Master as John Hatch, KF5BSS, has announced he can only continue 
until the end of this year 2022. This will give the new Web-Master time to learn the procedures.  You may 
contact John if you have any questions – webmaster@k5prk.net  

Communications Director Kip Moravec – AE5IB, is not leaving this position as yet, but needs time to train 
a new Communications Director.  This is a good time to start to learn the systems. Contact Kip – 
communications@k5prk.net if you have questions 

Remember the Klub is only as good as its members who take an active role with the klub activities and 
resources. 

Anyone interested may contact Tim Johnson – K5TCS – president@k5prk.net or Johnnie Young – 
KG5CQO – secretary@k5prk.net with your information so we can put your name on the ballot. 

NOTIFICATION TO RUN FOR A POSITION SHOULD BE RECEIVED BY 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 10TH SO I CAN ADD IT TO THE BALLOT BEFORE PRINTING 

AND BEFORE SENDING OUT PROXY BALLOTS 

PROXY BALLOTS WILL BE EMAILED ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 11TH AND MUST 

BE RECEIVED VIA EMAIL NO LATER THAN 4PM ON MONDAY, OCTOBER 17TH  

ANOTHER MEMBER MAY BRING YOUR PROXY TO THE MEETING.  MORE  

INFORMATION WILL BE INCLUDED WHEN YOU RECEIVE THE PROXY BALLOT 
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